St Clare’s Catholic High School

A Catholic school of excellence and improvement

4th September 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Please be reminded that staff at St Clare’s will be engaged in a Staff Development Day on:
Tuesday 12th September 2017.
On this day staff will be engaged in Professional Learning Activities let by international

Educational consultant Dr Lyn Sharratt. This is a valuable opportunity for staff to be led by Dr
Sharratt as she shares her experience and knowledge regarding school improvement and classroom

practice.

To allow for this Professional Development no formal classes will be conducted, and students are
asked to be under the care of parents/carers at home for the day.

Please note: There will be no student supervision on this day.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call the front office.
Regards,
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Mr S Morris
Principal
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